
Dear NAHMA Members, 
  
Below, please find information from HUD regarding a new webpage for the Section 8(bb) Preservation 
Tool. For more information, please click here. 
  
Thanks, 
Juliana 

 
  

 
 
Multifamily Launches New Section 8(bb) Preservation Tool Web Page on HUD.gov  
  
The Office of Multifamily Housing has launched a new webpage for the Section 8(bb) 
Preservation Tool. Here is the link to the webpage. 
  
The webpage provides a brief explanation of the Section 8(bb) Preservation Tool, which 
allows for the transfer of Section 8 project based rental assistance (PBRA) budget 
authority from one multifamily project (Project A) to another multifamily project (Project 
B).  
  
The webpage features a list of potential Property Bs, which will be useful to owners who 
are interested in transferring their PBRA budget authority. The list is downloadable in 
Excel, can be sorted or filtered by state or county, and is updated every two weeks. 
  
It also provides instructions for owners of multifamily properties who are interested in 
receiving Section 8 budget authority via the 8(bb) transfer process on how to request 
that their properties be added to the list. 

  

 
Juliana Bilowich, Government Affairs Coordinator 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.116 Email jbilowich@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 
multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 
housing. 
  
 

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/housing/mfh/8bb
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/housing/mfh/8bb
mailto:jbilowich@nahma.org
http://www.nahma.org/

